
From: Larry Altenbrun
To:  Flaherty David
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RE: Kodiak Enterprise - Follow Up Information
Date: Thursday, September 14, 2023 3:35:46 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg

image002.png
image004.png

:
With respect to #8, the estimated fair market value of the vessel pre-casualty was $56.6 million and
the estimated replacement value is $185 million.
Best Regards,
Larry

Larry E. Altenbrun

Notice: This communication, including attachments, may contain information that is confidential and protected by the attorney/client or other privileges. If
the reader or recipient of this communication is not the intended recipient or you believe that you have received this communication in error, please notify
the sender immediately by return e-mail and promptly delete this e-mail and all attachments without reading or saving them in any manner.

From: Larry Altenbrun 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 9:36 AM
To: 
Flaherty David < >
Subject: RE: Kodiak Enterprise - Follow Up Information
Thanks I’ll get working on these.
Larry E. Altenbrun

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 9:35 AM
To: Larry Altenbrun Flaherty David 
Subject: RE: Kodiak Enterprise - Follow Up Information
Larry,
Additional question I did not add, my apologies.
8. What is the monetary damage value for this casualty? (This does not include firefighting costs,
salvage, etc. It is only the value of the vessel itself.)
Thanks!
Very Respectfully,

Investigations Division
U.S. Coast Guard Sector Puget Sound
1519 Alaskan Way South, BLDG 4
Seattle, WA 98134
Phone: (206) 217-6253

From:  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 10:37 AM
To: 'Larry Altenbrun'  Flaherty David 
Subject: RE: Kodiak Enterprise - Follow Up Information
Larry,
Good Morning! You have perfect timing; David and I had a meeting scheduled for this morning to
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